
New  median  project  on
Placentia Avenue underway
Beador Construction Co., Inc. has started construction of the
partially  grant  funded  Placentia  Avenue  Median  Improvement
project, between Estancia High School and Adams Avenue, this
week.

This project with the construction of a landscaped median on
Placentia  Avenue  will  improve  the  streetscape  adjacent  to
Fairview Park and Estancia High School. The raised median will
also improve the traffic operations on Placentia Avenue as it
will provide an overall appearance of a narrower roadway,
which consequently provides a traffic calming effect.

During the first three weeks, Placentia Avenue, from Estancia
High School to Adams Avenue, will be restricted to one-lane in
both  directions.  The  electronic  traffic  information  signs
located at each end of the project limits on Placentia Avenue
will provide up-to-date traffic conditions to the community.

The project is scheduled for completion by spring 2018.
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